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To the parents of: 
NAME  
1234 Anystreet Ave 
Anytown, CO 11111 

DATE 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
When your baby was born on BIRTHDATE, you consented to participate in a screening 
study for 'diabetes gene markers' conducted by the University of Colorado School of 
Medicine.  At that time, a sample of your baby's blood was obtained from the umbilical 
cord and then screened, as was explained to you in the hospital. 
 
This letter is to inform you that we were unable to test your baby’s blood due to technical 
difficulties.  In order to do this testing we will need to draw a blood sample.  If you are 
still interested in having this testing done, please contact our study nurse at (###) ###-
####.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you and would like to thank 
you for your participation in this important diabetes research study. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marian Rewers, MD, PhD.     Jill M. Norris, PhD. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


